From:
To:

Angela Donnellan
Puco Docketin

Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - CASE #: 00762316 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y4MGUO:ref ]

Date:

Wednesday, June 8, 2022 8:19:25 AM

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division
Memorandum

CASE ID: 00762316

CUSTOMER: Tristen Dalton

ADDRESS: refused, refused, Ohio refused
SERVICE ADDRESS: refused, refused, Ohio refused
AIQ: Columbia Gas of Ohio

NIQ: 4404091365

***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply
to this email without changing the subject line. Thank you!***

DOCKETING CASE #: 21-0637-GA-AIR

SUBJECT: Columbia Gas of Ohio - Protest Rate Case

Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This
information was received by the Consumer Services Division through
alternate channels and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This
information is not the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Description: This increase should be illegal. What other company requires the
consumers to pay for an upgrade. That’s the companies problem, they should
manage their finances accordingly to provide adequate service for its consumers.
Over 80% of my bill is a required fee. How is that even legal. Do you know of ANY
of utility or monthly bill that has over 80% of its bill a fee?! Columbia Gas of Ohio
needs to upgrade its infrastructure with its own profits. Not rely on the public to
fund its upgrade projects. Vote no. This is corruption.

Sincerely,


mailto:angela.donnellan@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov

Angela Donnellan

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Customer Service Investigator

(800) 686-PUCO (7826)

www.PUCOQ.ohio.gov

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.

ref: 00Dt0GzXt. 5008y4MGUO:ref

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/8/2022 9:46:27 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0637-GA-AIR, 21-0638-GA-ALT, 21-0639-GA-UNC, 21-0640-GA-
AAM

Summary: Public Comment of Tristen Dalton, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing



	

